

12-2

July 24, 2020

Dear Vandana Buduru,

Thank you for your continued interest in studying at the University of Maryland, Baltimore County (UMBC). Your request to defer until another semester has been processed and you are now admitted for your new academic semester. In order to find out when you can register for classes, visit the <u>Academic Calendar</u> (http://registrar.umbc.edu/academic-calendar/) on the Registrar portion of our website. By clicking "PDF Calendars", you can view an easy-to-read list of term dates and deadlines for each semester. The field titled "New Graduate Student Registration Date" under your term marks the beginning of registration.

If you have not already done so, please contact your Graduate Program Director or Program Coordinator regarding program-specific orientation and academic advisement for your first semester's course selection. If you are subject to prerequisites or other terms of admission, the department to which you have been admitted will notify you directly. The Graduate School Catalog, Schedule of Classes, Policies and Procedures are available at our website (http://gradschool.umbc.edu/).

UMBC's Office of International Education Services (IES) will issue to you the appropriate documents needed to remain in status. If you are not receiving a full assistantship from the university, the IES office will require evidence of financial support for your studies. Please contact them to ensure they have the necessary evidence for your financial support. If you have additional questions about your visa situation after you initially contact them, please email your inquiry to the IES office at <a href="mailto:ies@umbc.edu">ies@umbc.edu</a>. They will be happy to assist you with any matters regarding your legal eligibility to stay in the United States.

If you have other questions or need assistance, please contact the staff of the Graduate School at 410-455-2537 or <a href="mailto:gradschool@umbc.edu">gradschool@umbc.edu</a>. Congratulations on your acceptance and best wishes in your academic pursuits.

Sincerely,

K. Jill Barr J.D., M.Ed.

K. ju Ban

Senior Assistant Dean of Graduate Enrollment Management

Campus ID #:

EY32090

Subject Area:

Professional Studies - MPS

ID:

4000518619

Semester Deferred: Spring 2021